
          
Women of Temple Beth Torah 
P.O. Box 6017          

Fremont, CA  94538   

 

June 18, 2021 

 

Dear Temple Beth Torah Community: 

 

As the Temple’s fiscal year comes to a close, the Women of Temple Beth Torah have traditionally 

hosted a Spring fundraising event to support our many donations to the community.  This year we are 

taking a different approach to the fundraiser.  Instead of hosting an in-person event at the Temple, we 

have turned to counting our blessings in life. 

The Women of Temple Beth Torah are dedicated to providing support for Temple Beth Torah and its 

congregants.  Through our fundraisers we receive the funds we need to be able to provide the many 

levels of donations that we make to the community.  These donations include camp scholarships for 

children to be able to attend a Jewish summer camp, education support, community outreach, furniture 

& fixtures for the Temple facilities, keeping the Temple kitchen clean and stocked with supplies and 

leadership training and development. 

Please review the enclosed “Count your Blessings” form and be reminded that we all have so many 

things for which to be thankful.  Please fill out the form and return it with a check written to "Temple 

Beth Torah - WTBT". If you prefer to pay electronically, payment can be sent through Paypal to 

Womentbt@gmail.com).  So that we can include your donation in the current fiscal year, we would 

appreciate if you would please send by Wednesday, June 30th.   

The Women of Temple Beth Torah are blessed with the support and dedication of our Temple family.  

What are your blessings? 

Sincerely, 

Arlynnn 
 

Arlynn Bitter Peavey, 

Ways and Means VP, WTBT 
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